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September 2024 

We had another weather anomaly for our August tournament at Diamond 

Oaks—light rain early and a colossal downpour later.  This type of weather is 

almost unheard of in August in the Sacramento area, but the club players 

were lucky that most of the rain came before or after our rounds were 

completed.  The post-race torrent was really something to see—the golf 

course sandbagged the entrance doors to the restaurant, street 

intersections were flooded and the rain was so hard that it was impossible to 

hear the radio driving home.  Several inches of rain fell in about an hour.  

Results are listed below. 

Message from our President 

The 2024 Two Rivers Golf Club golf season is almost over, with only 3 rounds 

left at three of the better courses in our area. The Club Championship will 

be held at Empire Ranch, 10-12 and Ancil Hoffman on 10-13, with the final 

event on 11-2 at Timber Creek. Hope you can make all three. Your Board 

members are starting the process of setting up next years’ golf schedule. 

Your input on courses is always welcome--feel free to offer suggestions to 

the Board.  

Mike 

Diamond Oaks Results 

1st Flight 

1  Mike Hull       68 net 
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2  Nick Pilgrim      69 

3  Cosme Diaz      70 (card off) 

Cosme Diaz won the fewest putts with 30 in a card off. 

2nd Flight 

1  Meighan Pilgrim      71 net  

2  Tim Peart       74  

3  Judy Davenport      77 (card off) 

Scott Stremple carded the lowest putts with 31. 

Closet-to-the-Pin Winners 

Hole #3, Bill Casey, 5’ 11”, hole #5, Nick Pilgrim, 18’ 1”, hole #12, Nick 

Pilgrim, 20’ 3”, hole #15, Cindy Beach, 10’ 5”. 

Coming Events 

As Mike noted above, we’re down to our last three events for 2024.  We 

have nothing scheduled for September, but October brings us our Club 

Championship at Empire Ranch on Saturday, October 12 and Ancil 

Hoffman on Sunday, October 13.  Our TRGC year closes out with our fun 

scramble at Timber Creek on Saturday, November 2.  Definitely plan to 

join us for these tournaments. 

TRGC WEBSITE 

Bruce Hoffman continues his fine work on our website at:  

www.tworiversgolfclub.com.  All our 2024 calendar of events has been 

posted on the website along with upcoming tournament applications.  The site 

continues to be your best source for all TRGC info, including past 

newsletters.  I mention this every month, but it’s important if you want to 

keep current with your club news. 

 

 

http://www.tworiversgolfclub.com/
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RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 

As always, TRGC is looking to increase its membership base, so be sure to 

invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to play 

in our events.  We’ve had several guests play in our events recently; 

hopefully, they had a good time and will join our group.  While you’re signing 

up for the tournaments this year, it would be a great time to bring 

friends, neighbors and other golf buddies into the club. 

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION 

If you have information or material that you would like included the 

newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is 

(916) 488-6465. 

Tom Page 

mailto:tpagefam@surewest.net

